
15.11.24
Dear Parents and Carers,

Friends of Aberbargoed
Congratulations to the newly appointed committee members. A constitution is being
adopted and a bank account is in the process of being opened! Thank you to everyone
who attended the meeting or emailed/messaged to offer support in other ways. Plans
are coming together for the first Friends of Aberbargoed event. Minutes of meetings
will be uploaded to the school website as well as annual reports regarding finances to
provide transparency for all. To support our committee there are a few things you can
do…

Logo competition - homework for this week is to design a logo for our new Friends of
Aberbargoed team. Logos will be judged on Friday 22nd of November and a prize
presented in celebration assembly on that day. The logo will be used for a range of
resources going forward.



Raffle tickets will come home with pupils next week ahead of the school fete, because
the tickets are being sold in advance they need to be purchased by an adult. Tickets
will cost £1, we will share a list of the exciting prizes available. We’d had wonderful
donations already from local businesses. If you know of anyone else able to donate,
please contact the school office.

Christmas card competition

Children in Need
Raised £129.30_______________
Thank you to our amazing community for supporting
our charity fundraising today. Our pupils are
developing their understanding of becoming ethical,
informed citizens.



Parent and Carer Workshops

Christmas Plays
On each date there will be a morning and afternoon
performance.
Monday 16th Dec - Year 1, 2 and 3
Tuesday 17th Dec - Year 4, 5 and 6
Wednesday 18th Dec - Nursery and Reception



Thursday 19th Dec - Christmas parties in class.

A separate email will be sent to families containing information about costumes for
pupils in N→Y6, hopefully over the weekend, if not, on Monday. Pupils who have lines
in Y3 will have these sent to them via Dojo. Pupils in Reception with lines will practise
in school. If help is needed to practise at home families will be contacted by class
adults.

Next week is the last week of clubs until January. Have a great weekend!

Miss Everson


